
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARINGS: 11 February 2013 
 
IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE13/0444)  PROGRAM – 1.1: Visa and Migration 
 
 
Senator Xenophon (Written) asked: 
 
Have there been any applications to employ flight attendants in Australia on 
457 visas since October last year? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
As at 28 February 2013, only one 457 visa application had been lodged by a 
person nominated to work as a flight attendant since October last year. 
 


